
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 28 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 4 May 2023 
 

   

Question (1) Further to his answer to my question on 16 March 2023, 

please can the Council Leader outline whether he 

considered there to be a risk of inquorate meetings of the 

Licensing Board if he reduced the size of the Board from 10 

members to 9? 

Answer (1)  

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 


